
Friend, Hudak & Harris, LLP  
Attorneys at Law 
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April 20, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC and FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Chairman Kenneth C. Hill 
c/o Tory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Re:  Georgia Public Web, Inc. 
Notice of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation 

Dear Chairman Hill: 

This letter is to notify the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that 
Georgia Public Web, Inc. (“GPW”) elects to operate pursuant to market regulation, in 
accordance with the Market Regulation Act of 2009 and Tennessee Code § 65-5-109. GPW is 
authorized to provide competing local and interexchange telecommunications services in 
Tennessee by Order issued in Docket No. 09-00079. It is our understanding that this Notice will 
be effective the same day as filed.  

Pursuant to the Commission’s Amended Notice of Docket Filing Procedures During 
State of Emergency for Coronavirus COVID-19 dated March 31, 2020, GPW is submitting this 
Notice electronically and is mailing one (1) hard copy to the Commission.  

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance by returning the enclosed extra copy of this 
letter in the postage prepaid envelope provided. Questions regarding this filing may be directed 
to the undersigned.  

Very truly yours, 

Charles A. Hudak 
Counsel for Georgia Public Web, Inc. 

CAH/bw 
cc: Eric S. Snell 

Georgia Public Web, Inc. 
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